
 
Dear Third Grade Parents: 

You are invited to attend the Third Grade Spring Concert on Wednesday, June 6th at 10:00 a.m. 
in the gym.  Please plan to arrive after 9:30, as parents will not be admitted before 9:45a.m. 

All third grade students will be able to show off their musical talents at this performance.  The 
concert will feature the third grade violin students, as well as the third grade recorder 
students.  On the day of the concert students should wear their “best dress” – no jeans or t-shirts 
and preferably dark footwear. 

Please make sure your children are prepared for music classes with their instruments.  Learning 
an instrument gives each child the opportunity to experience teamwork, individual discipline, 
and the joy of music.  The children are encouraged to practice their instruments so they are 
readily able to achieve success. 

We welcome you to our concert and look forward to having you share in the excitement of their 
performance. 

Sincerely, 

Alison Clark          Lynn Winters   

 


